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This text is a translation, provided for information only. The original text in Portuguese is the legally valid version. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COMPANHIA ENERGÉTICA DE MINAS GERAIS – 

CEMIG  
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MARKET NOTICE 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 Police investigating reports of events in 2015     
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

In line with its commitment to best corporate governance practices, Cemig (Companhia Energética de Minas Gerais – 

listed, with securities on the stock exchanges of São Paulo, New York and Madrid – hereby informs the CVM (Brazilian 

Securities Commission), the São Paulo stock exchange (B3) and the public as follows: 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

This morning (Thursday, April 11) agents of the Brazilian Federal Police were in 

Cemig’s head office in Belo Horizonte to execute a search and seizure warrant issued 

by a Federal Court of São Paulo based on indications of misappropriation of funds 

harmful to the interests of Cemig, in an operation investigating events alleged to have 

taken place before 2015 in the company Renova, which has head office in São Paulo. 

 

Cemig is cooperating fully with the authorities and has an interest in this investigation 

proceeding rapidly.  
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

Cemig reiterates its commitment to transparency, and that it will keep the market and the public 

informed on developments arising from these events alleged to have occurred at a time now 

long past. 

  

 

Belo Horizonte, April 11, 2019. 

  

  

Maurício Fernandes Leonardo Júnior  

Chief Finance and Investor Relations Officer  
 


